v of the Berkley Library

A QUARTERLY NEWSLETTER

VISIT US ON INSTAGRAM @FRIENDSOFBERKLIBRARY
AND FRIENDS OF THE BERKLEY PUBLIC LIBRARY ON FACEBOOK
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March is Women's Hist ry Month!
Which of these authors have you read?
Who would you add?

Membership
Renewal




INSIDE

Seoop-

Need tax forms? The library has federal and state 1040 forms and
instructions. We also have the home heating credit booklet for the state. If
you need any of these tax forms or need a specific tax form printed, give us a
call at the library (248-658-3440) and we'll make arrangements.

There's a new recycling dumpster at the library for newspapers,
magazines, paperback books, and hardcover books.

The recycling dumpster is the yellow and green dumpster behind
the library in the parking lot (closest to Beverly Blvd).
Cardboard cannot be placed in the bin, but all other paper
products are accepted. You are welcome to deposit items

in the recycling dumpster anytime you'd like.

Get connected with Wi-Fi hotspots! Delighted to announce we have 3 Wi-Fi
hotspots to loan from the library. These little devices will get you connected
to the internet from home or on the road. Give the library a call at 248-658-
3440 to check one out or place one on hold.

Calling all family history researchers! The Berkley Public Library now provides
access to Ancestry Library Edition for Berkley cardholders. You can access
Ancestry's collection of genealogy, family trees, and family history records
from home with your library card and PIN. Get started

at www.berkleymich.net/elibrary.

COMING
SOON

Pronunciator is a fun and free way to learn any of 163 languages with
personalized courses, movies, music, and more.
Access will be available after March 15 at www.berkleymich.org/elibrary.

COMPILED BY MATT CHURCH, LIBRARY DIRECTOR
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In late 2017, | met with Matt Church to volunteer my time in support
of the Berkley Library, and he directed me to the Friends. Quickly, |
connected with some of the other members who have become "not
just library" friends. Over the years, we've shared monthly Monday
evenings, Saturday mornings or Thursday afternoons at bake or
book sales, ice cream scooping for the Summer Reading kick-off,
and countless emails organizing, editing, and brainstorming.
Listening to Matt share his reports each month and working
alongside him, | feel such pride that the Friends are able to raise
money and awareness for programs and issues important to our
community. | am most proud that we raised over $1,000 in just a
few months for anti-bias, anti-racist resources for our library. For
your commitment to the Berkley Library and making it a priority as
you consider where to allocate your resources, | thank you.

In June, | will step down as the FBL President, a role I've held since
2018. Friends, thank you for your dedication, patience as | learned
how best to navigate my role, the many book recommendations,
and your tireless efforts to keep the library a Berkley treasure.
Matt, thank you for your partnership. To my "not just library"
friends, it's been an honor to serve (ice cream) alongside you.

S0
Able to renew
your membership?é

Please fill out a membership form and drop off your check in the
book drop at the Berkley Library in an envelope marked "FBL dues".
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ByCm4YRK_7Mif52eM1OJug6ASPNGPdR4/view?usp=sharing

Five women writers you don't want to miss

Your turn

Join us at our meeting on March 22 at 7pm on Zoom to share your
recent recommendation.



